
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inspire Enjoy Achieve 
Dear Parents and families, 

As we move steadily into our second half of this busy Spring Term, something that stands out is the 
number of non-uniform/dressing up days taking place. Today, the children all look magnificent in their 

World Book Day characters (as do the Staff 😊), so well done for helping them to sort out their 
costumes. Please look out for your Class Story on ClassDojo for photos of the event. Red Nose Day is on 
Friday 21st March, this usually raises money for UK charities, but we have decided to use this day as an 
opportunity to raise some money towards a local UK charity Elsie’s Arc. So we will give children a 
choice to wear rainbow colours or Red Nose Day spots, or any combination of the two instead of school 
uniform. The following Friday 28th will also be a non-uniform day in return for donations towards our 
epic Easter Bingo event, which is always very well attended. Easter Bingo this year is on Thursday 3rd 
April. 

Payments into school 

I would like to thank parents for their understanding with the need to introduce a Debt Recovery Policy in 
school. We think that clearer guidelines on payments will help to support parents with managing 
payments into school and from incurring any debt.  

Science Week 

Science Week is a celebration of thousands of events running 
throughout the whole of the UK with the aim of celebrating science, 
engineering, technology and maths. Teachers will be running a 
Science Day across the whole school on Tuesday 11th March. There 
will be some very exciting experiments on offer and the children will 
be rotating from classroom to classroom. 

Year 5 Bikeability 

Year 5 will be starting their Bikeability training week beginning 17th March. This is such an important life 
skill for our children to develop. We know that this training gives them more road awareness and 
confidence to ride correctly and safely. 

Year 4 Residential To East Barnby 

Just to remind parents that there is a meeting in the school hall on Wednesday 12th March at 6.00pm, to 
go through the Year 4 residential to East Barnby. There will be a short presentation and talk about the 
activities and what children will need to take with them. There will be an opportunity to ask Mrs Cerexhe 
questions that you may have about their visit. 

Easter Bingo 

As mentioned above, the great family Easter Bingo returns on Thursday 3rd April and we will be 
having a non-uniform day on Friday 28th March in return for donations for Easter Eggs. All to raise 
money for our PTFA. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

Conrad Fox 

Headteacher 

7th March 
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Diary Dates 

Friday 7th March  - World Book Day 

Monday 10th March - Science Week in school starts 

Thursday 13th March - Cross Country event at Scarborough Rugby Club, 4.00pm 

Monday 17th March - Bikeability starts for Year 5 

Friday 21st March  - Red Nose Day 

Friday 28th March - Non-uniform Day for donations of Easter Eggs 

Thursday 3rd April - Easter Bingo 

Friday 4th April  - Last Day of Term  

 

Easter Holiday – Mon 7th April – Fri 18th April 

 

Monday 21st April - Easter Monday Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 22nd April - Children start back for the Summer Term 


